
AustCham Members welcomed Interns from both the University of Canberra – organized through Asiania 
Consulting – and the University of New South Wales, to their businesses in June-July.   
Feedback from all of our members and other companies was very positive, and we can expect to see students 

from these universities in Thailand again this time next year. 

If you would like to know more about receiving Interns into your company, please contact our members via the 

links provided. 
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Asiania Consulting – University of Canberra: 
Participating companies: 

• Bumrungrad International Hospital 

• Linfox Thailand 

• Australian-Thai Chamber of Commerce  

University of New South Wales: 
Participating companies: 

• Novotel Bangkok Sukhumvit 20 

• Minor Group 

• Blackmores Thailand 

• Baker Tilly Thailand 

• Australian-Thai Chamber of Commerce 

• Frank.co.th 

• Orami 

• Santora Nakama 

http://www.austchamthailand.com/Sys/PublicProfile/34711626/1252523
http://www.austchamthailand.com/Sys/PublicProfile/25544529/1252523

